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Brownfields Assessment Coalition Grant Update 

 

Environmental Standards of Charlottesville has been selected as the environmental engineer to 

assist the PDC with an EPA application this fall for a Brownfield Coalition Grant.  This involves 

identifying three jurisdictions who wish to share a block of grant funds to assess brownfield 

blighted properties.  Once the assessments are done, we would pursue other grants to remediate 

the site. 

 

The applications are due in the fall. 


